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To:  Olin Woods, Chairman, and Members of the  

Yolo County Local Agency Formation Commission 
 
From:  Elizabeth Castro Kemper, Executive Officer 
 
Date:  July 26, 2010 
 
Subject: CALAFCO 2010 Board of Director Nominations 
 
 
Recommended Action 

1. Determine nominees for the ballot of the CALAFCO Annual Conference in 
October 2010. 

2. Confirm the nomination of Stephen Souza for the 2010 CALAFCO Executive 
Board, City Member, Central Region. 

 
Reason for Recommended Action 

The CALAFCO Recruitment Committee is accepting nominations to its Executive Board and 
has provided the background information and forms for nominations to each LAFCO in the 
State. The election will be held at the annual conference and is scheduled during the 
CALAFCO Business Meeting on Wednesday, October 6, 2010. 
 
Fiscal Impact 

CALAFCO Executive Board Members are not reimbursed by the Association.  Each LAFCO 
absorbs the traveling costs for their own member on the Executive Board.  The estimated 
annual traveling costs will vary depending on the location of Board meetings.  The Board 
meets four times each year, alternating between northern and southern California. The 
annual cost could range from $500 to $1,000 if air travel is required.  Sufficient funds are 
budgeted for this expense. 
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Background 

At the annual CALAFCO conference, an election determines board members.  The 
information attached explains the election procedure and the seats available this year.  
Nominations are due to the Recruitment Committee by September 3, 2010.   
 
Commissioner Souza is currently a member of the CALAFCO Board. Due to the change in 
CALAFCO Bylaws and the new process for elections Commissioner Souza’s term expires 
this year.  Mr. Souza has indicated he is interested in again running for a city member seat 
in the newly created Central Region. 
 
Additional seats will be available in the Central Region, if other Yolo LAFCO Commissioners 
are interested.  There will be no incumbent in the Public Member category for the Central 
Region. There are also county and special district categories. 
 
 
Attachment: 2010 CALAFCO Board of Directors Elections Nomination packet 
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